
 

 

Travel to GSSC by public transport?  
Relax and enjoy the ride… 
 

 
 
Shepparton and 
Mooroopna students of 
Greater Shepparton 
Secondary College 
benefit from a bonus: 
FREE bus travel to and 
from school 
 

 

 

 

The Victorian Government first approved free travel in 2020 to ease the transition to GSSC and its new 
campus at Hawdon St. More than three years on, and with students now firmly established at their new 
secondary school, travel entitlements will gradually return to normal. 

In the meantime, please note these student benefits: 

 Free public transport travel will be extended for a further year, to accommodate 
incoming Year 7 students 

 Exis�ng GSSC students will con�nue to enjoy free public transport travel for their 
en�re secondary educa�on journey 

 If you are an incoming student with a brother or sister at GSSC, you will enjoy free 
public transport travel while your older siblings are at school 
 

From 2025, travel entitlements for new students enrolling at GSSC will be the same as other government 
schools across the state. 

For more information on public transport, timetables, the School Bus Program for rural students and 
hardship assistance, go to GSSC bus information. 

https://www.gssc.vic.edu.au/transition-to-the-single-site/2023-bus-travel-information

